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FDOT to Host June 23 Public Meeting for Proposed 103rd Street 

Median Modifications 

JACKSONVILLE, Fla. –  The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a 

hybrid public meeting next week to discuss proposed median modifications on 103rd 

Street (State Road 134) at Shindler Drive, Kinkaid Road and California Avenue. The 

meeting will take place both virtually and in-person Thursday, June 23 at the Charles 

Webb Wesconnett Regional Public Library located at 6887 103rd Street, Jacksonville, 

FL 32210. It will begin with an open house from 4 to 6 p.m., followed by a presentation 

and public comment period at 6 p.m. 

Project information and virtual participation instructions are available at 

www.nflroads.com/VPH. Participants who are unable to attend the webinar virtually or 

in-person may listen to the meeting by calling (914) 614-3221 and entering access code 

834-495-747. All participants, regardless of the platform they choose, will be able to 

view project documents, ask questions and make comments for the public record. 

The proposed changes include the installation of directional median openings on 103rd 

Street at Shindler Drive, Kinkaid Road and California Avenue to prevent through traffic 

and left turns. The changes will help reduce angle and side collisions at these 

intersections. The modifications will be included in a $6 million resurfacing project on 

103rd Street from Shindler Drive to Firestone Road currently scheduled to begin in 

summer 2023.  
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Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com.  
 

Everyone knows summer in the south is hot! What motorists need to remember when 

traveling on Florida’s roadways is to stay cool behind the wheel. Do not drive 

aggressively, tailgate and prompt road rage. Remain patient and be courteous. Travel 

safely this summer!  
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